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December 2, 2020

Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
“Courage doesn’t always roar. Sometimes courage is the quiet voice at the 
end of the day saying I will try again tomorrow.”
--Mary Anne Radmacher, American author and artist

Superintendent’s Corner
I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and want to thank everyone for 
their extensive cooperation before, during, and after the holiday. There is no 
question that your enhanced communication relative to testing, visitations, 
etc., helped make a very challenging situation as manageable as possible. 
The bottom line is that the mutual trust that characterizes our district family 
has resulted in a genuine team approach to this really challenging and “kind 
of crummy” situation. While we can’t control or alter so many details of this 
pandemic, we have proven that a difficult situation can bring out the best 
in good people, and we thank you for all your partnership during this tough 
time.

News from Deputy Superintendent Dr. Joseph 
Centamore in the Curriculum Office
We live in a world surrounded by technology. We know that whatever field 
our students choose to go into as adults, their ability to succeed will increas-
ingly hinge on understanding how technology works. But only a tiny fraction 
of us are learning computer science, and fewer students are studying it than 
a decade ago.
 
That’s why classrooms across our district will be joining our 6th Annual 
Coding Celebration, “The Hour of Code,” during Computer Science Week, 
which is December 7th – 11th. Over 100 million students worldwide have 
tried “The Hour of Code,” and this year your child’s class will participate 
too!   Implementing “The Hour of Code” is a statement that South Hunting-
ton Schools are teaching foundational 21st Century skills and incorporating 
programming activities for our students. Bringing computer science activi-
ties to our students engages them in computational thinking, collaboration, 
and problem solving. 
 
South Huntington’s “Hour of Code” activities were developed and organized 
by the district’s Technology Integration Coach, Mrs. D’Elia. All students in 
Grades K-6, both in-person and remote, will be able to participate in these 
interactive activities via their Chromebooks.

Additionally, this special week will also incorporate a Coding Spirit Week. 
Here are the daily themes:

Monday- Learning to code makes my future bright! Wear bright colors
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Tuesday- Team up and code! Wear your favorite team jersey or t-shirt
Wednesday- Be a Jean-ius and learn to code! Wear your favorite jeans 
or denim
Thursday-Hats off to coding! Wear your favorite hat
Friday- Show your South Huntington Coding Spirit! Wear spirit wear
 
The South Huntington School District is using Chromebooks this school 
year, K-12. To help keep your child safer and more scholarly online, we 
have adopted online services provided by GoGuardian.

How are we using GoGuardian?
We have chosen GoGuardian Admin and GoGuardian Teacher services to:
	 • Help protect students against harmful and inappropriate online 	
	 material;
	 • Help students stay scholarly and more focused when learning 	
	 online;
	 • Help assess students’ progress towards class assignments; 
	 •Facilitate communication ( could be a chat feature or a Chrome	
	 book audio call) between teachers and students during in-person 	
	 class time, as well as remote learning

When and how does GoGuardian operate?
GoGuardian’s web-based services operate on our school’s managed Goo-
gle Suite for Education Chrome accounts (i.e., when a student is logged into 
Chrome or a Chromebook with his/her SHUFSD.org email address).
South Huntington School District helps protect your child during in-person 
class time, as well as remote learning. To that end, when a student is logged 
into Chrome or a District issued Chromebook with his/her SHUFSD.org 
email address, all digital activity is filtered and monitored 24/7. Any sus-
picious activity including explicit and/or self-harm searches/sites will send 
alerts to administration.
 
South Huntington School District enables teachers to use GoGuardian 
Teacher with students in their in-person classes and/or remote classes only 
during school hours from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.

What are the school’s responsibilities?
The South Huntington School District selected GoGuardian services to help 
our students stay safer and more scholarly online. We will work with stu-
dents during class time to help teach them digital responsibility and safety.  
Additionally, we are in the process of training all instructional staff on how to 
operate GoGuardian and about our policies and procedures to help protect 
student privacy.

What are my parental/guardian and child’s responsibilities?
We ask that students use their school-managed SHUFSD Google accounts 
and school-managed devices for educational purposes within the boundar-
ies of The South Huntington School District Internet Acceptable Use Policy. 
For more information, visit our Instructional Technology page, on The South 
Huntington School District website, located under the “District” tab.

When a student is off-campus, parents are responsible for supervising inter-
net access and usage. We encourage you to discuss rules for appropriate 
internet usage with your child, and reinforce lessons of digital citizenship 
and safety with him or her.  Common Sense Media is for parents/guardians 
and provides ¨digital citizenship¨ resources for family engagement. We also 
highly encourage you to report any potential cyber-bullying or other sensi-
tive issues to your child’s building administration.
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How does GoGuardian help protect my child’s privacy?
To help your child remain scholarly and safe online, GoGuardian ad-
heres to all New York State Student Privacy laws. GoGuardian has con-
sulted with privacy experts, participates in privacy organizations, is a 
proud signatory of the Student Privacy Pledge, and has been awarded 
certifications by iKeepSafe for complying with both Family Education 
Rights and Privacy Act.  For more detailed information about GoGuard-
ian, you may visit GoGuardian’s website, Trust & Privacy Center, and 
GoGuardian’s Product Privacy Policy.

We are here to answer any questions that you may have.  

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
Thank you for all your patience as we adjusted bus routes to accommo-
date the full return of K-5 students for families who chose that format. 
It appears that things are operating efficiently relative to this transpor-
tation, and we encourage you to continue communicating if there are 
issues that need to be considered and addressed.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The members of the student services department would like to thank 
all of the staff, students, and community members who contributed so 
much to our “Thanksgiving outreach” endeavors. The generosity of this 
community was absolutely overwhelming, as empathy, kindness, and 
quiet strength have most certainly become a signature of our South Hun-
tington family.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Final Forms will be available starting Saturday, December 5th for the 
Winter Sports program beginning January 4th, 2021.  Sports will be:  
Boys Swimming, Boys and Girls Fencing, Boys and Girls Winter Track, 
and Bowling.  

News from School Nutrition Services

		  OUR CHILDREN ARE BACK!!

The majority of our K-5 students are back in the classroom this week, 
and the sound of their in-person laughter is wonderful.

Precautions have been put into place for all aspects of your child’s day, 
from the moment they get on the school bus in the morning, until they 
are returned to you at the end of their school day.  These precautions 
also include the safe preparation and delivery of your children’s break-
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fast and lunch meals. Individual meals are delivered to your child’s class-
room in colorful bags and further protected in separate thermal bags.  This 
helps to protect the food for freshness/temperature control.

Our December menu includes many new food choices that everyone will 
enjoy.  As we near our holiday school break, stay tuned for some additional 
wonderful surprises.  

We are so happy to have all of our youngest kiddos back in the classrooms. 
A beautiful way to end 2020!

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
We would like to remind all juniors and seniors that Class Ring representa-
tives will be at WWHS on Thursday, December 3rd, and Friday, December 
4th, during lunch periods, in the PAC Lobby area.  And this just in: use the 
promotional code - online60 - and receive $60 off your order before Decem-
ber 7th.  A $50 deposit is due at the time of order.  Go to Jostens.com for 
more information, or come get an informational packet from the Main Office.  
All-virtual students can order online and still receive the $60 off.  Be a part 
of the high school memory that lasts a lifetime!

If you love Chipotle, you can support Paw Print! Go to Chipotle this Wednes-
day, December 2nd, between 4 and 8 p.m. to raise money for our school 
newspaper.  Just show a picture of our flyer to the cashier!  Flyers are 
posted throughout the building.  See you at Chipotle, and Paw Print thanks 
you for your support!

Please Join WWHS and the PTA at our annual Wildcat Bash to be held 
VIRTUALLY on Thursday Dec. 3rd, at 7 p.m. for a special celebration of 
Walt Whitman Huntington Station, NY  11746, and a night of fundraising 
for our Senior Scholarship Fund! A link for the event will be posted on the 
District webpage.  Raffle Tickets for Grand Baskets are available for sale 
now. All tickets must be purchased in advance. The list of fantastic prizes 
is attached, along with the form to submit your tickets. The night of the 
event, we will be accepting online donations during the live virtual telethon, 
featuring Whitman students in a showcase of all of WWHS’s clubs, teams 
and performing groups.
  
Thank you for your generous support of our Senior Scholarship Fund! Let’s 
make 2020-2021 our most successful fundraiser yet!
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Walt Whitman is proud to announce the opening of Whitman’s new school 
store, The Wildcat Den.  It is currently open every day during lunch periods.  
Come check out our new inventory of Wildcat apparel - sweatshirts, joggers, 
t-shirts, hoodies, and much more!  There are some great gift ideas for the 
upcoming holiday season. 

Counseling Center News:
The following colleges have set up virtual appointments with Whitman:  Mol-
loy College, Wednesday, December 2nd; Utica College, Wednesday, De-
cember 2nd; Long Island University-CW Post, Thursday, December 3rd; and 
Mercy College, Monday, December 14th.  It is asked that all students sign up 
with Mrs. Miranda in the Guidance office. 

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
I hope the entire South Huntington community enjoyed their Thanksgiving. 

I want to share information about an event, Natalie Symons, a Stimson 7th 
Grader is organizing this weekend on Saturday.  It is a food drive with a twist.  
Instead of the typical food collection, she is encouraging participants to ac-
tually ride/walk around the community on Saturday morning to purchase 
the food locally for donations to Huntington Station’s Helping Hand Rescue 
Mission.  Just a fun way to explore our great community while helping our 
neighbors.  

Just a friendly reminder that Stimson will be holding its last Virtual Par-
ent-Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, December 2nd, from 6-8 p.m.  
Once again, we strongly encourage that you log into your child’s district is-
sued Chromebook for the Google Meet.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
our teachers if you have any questions.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Students, faculty, and staff arrived back at Silas after a long Thanksgiving 
break that was filled with relaxing time spent with loved ones. Even in this 
somewhat confusing year, we find ourselves beginning that most wonderful 
time of the year--Holiday Time at Silas Wood! The Holiday season offers a 
time to reflect on the year gone by. Most certainly we all are aware of the 
stresses that have come to us in 2020. Let’s use this special season to re-
member all that we have to be thankful for; our wonderful South Huntington 
School District family and all the successes that we have worked so hard to 
navigate this year, plus our homes, our families, and our friends.  We are 
grateful for each and every one of you.
 
Enjoying their change to second-quarter “Curriculum Wheel” classes, our 
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sixth-graders are becoming fully assimilated into a cohesive, unified group, 
enjoying their expanded independence, and maintaining life-long friendships, 
while also getting to know the population of the (Group Cohort!) of their South 
Huntington class! 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
DISMISSAL REMINDER FOR STUDENTS GETTING PICKED UP
Please make sure whoever is picking up your child at dismissal is carrying the 
yellow pass we provided to you. This will speed up the dismissal process. If 
you do not have your pass, you will need to sign out with one of the secretar-
ies. If you need a yellow pass, please reach out to your child’s teacher or ask 
a secretary at the dismissal area.

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Birchwood will be holding their final virtual parent-teacher conferences on, 
Wednesday, December 9th. This will be a half-day of school for all our stu-
dents. 

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, etc., 
so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  We will be go-
ing outside as often as possible for recess and Physical Education Classes. 
Please remind your children to come to school in the proper attire.  

To continue to ensure the safety of our staff, students and, their families we 
continue to follow the state guidelines of keeping windows open in the class-
rooms to provide for ventilation. We are asking students to be prepared with 
sweatshirts and other attire they may want just in case they feel chilly in the 
classroom.

Participate in the PTA by clicking on the link: https://birchwood.memberhub.
store/  

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and was able to take ad-
vantage of some quality time with family. Although most of us may have cel-
ebrated a little differently this year, it remains important to take some time to 
reflect on all we should be thankful for in our lives.  In these tough times, we 
have to do our best to focus on the good.

Welcome back to our third, fourth and fifth grade students who are attending 
school in-person five days a week! It has been a smooth transition and we 
are happy to see all the smiling faces. We celebrated with a “Maplewood 
Welcome Back Spirit Week.”

Monday:  College Day
Tuesday:  Crazy Hat Day
Wednesday:  Jersey/Sport Team Day
Thursday:  Cartoon Character Day
Friday:  Maplewood Spirit Wear

Follow us on our Instagram page, Maplewood_shufsd, to see some great 
photos of students showing off their school spirit. 

Evening conferences are this week. Please follow the schedule provided by 
your child’s classroom teacher(s). 

Photo retake day is Tuesday, December 8th. Please visit our PTA Facebook 
page for additional information. 
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News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
This week we welcomed back our second graders for full in-person instruc-
tion!  The Oakwood staff is excited to see all of our students learning and 
happy to be at school! It is wonderful to see them get to know each other 
and learn together. 

Please be reminded about our upcoming EARLY DISMISSAL for Parent 
Teacher Conferences are on Wednesday, December 9th. We will start dis-
missal at 11:15 a.m., for our 2nd Graders 11:25 a.m., for First Graders and 
11:30 a.m. for our Kindergarten students. 

Also, our evening Parent teacher conferences will be held on December 
8th, 6-8 p.m. 

On Friday, November 20th, Oakwood’s PTA presented a free, virtual Magic 
Show and Family Dinner! TJ Tana provided interactive entertainment for 
more than 60 of our families! Thank you for bringing this event to our fami-
lies.  They had a great time!

We are continuing our holiday donation collection with $25 gift cards to local 
stores for the Giving Tree.  Please contact Mr. Toledo, Oakwood’s Social 
Worker by email: rtoledo@shufsd.org or call Oakwood for more informa-
tion! We thank you in advance for your kind generosity, as we know your 
involvement in this heartfelt initiative will create a lasting appreciation from 
our families. 

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts on Insta-
gram and Twitter!  We are very excited to share all of the wonderful things 
happening to enhance and build on our home-school connection!  If you are 
interested in following us, please see the information below:

Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

Gentle Reminder...December 9th - EARLY DISMISSAL begins at 11:15 a.m.! 

Have a warm and fantastic week everyone!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
We hope everyone had a happy, healthy, and safe Thanksgiving.  It is hard 
to believe that it’s already December and we thank Mother Nature for coop-
erating with us, thus far, allowing our students to get outside for recess and 
PE Classes.  A friendly reminder, students will be going outside whenever 
possible, so please send your children dressed appropriately for the day’s 
weather. 
  
It is so nice to have all of our kindergarten, first- and second-grade, in-per-
son students back in school, and I know that they are enjoying interacting 
with their friends and teachers from a safe, social distance.   Thank you 
to everyone for your patience as we continue to fine-tune our arrival and 
dismissal procedures in order to accommodate the additional car traffic.  
Please remember to have your gold pick-up passes displayed in the pas-
senger window, and to pull up as close to the car in front of you as possible 
to allow us to get as many cars onto our property as possible.
    
Please be reminded that next Tuesday, December 8th, (6-8 p.m.) and next 
Wednesday, December 9th (early dismissal 11:15 a.m.), we will be holding 
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our last two virtual parent-teacher conferences.  If you have any questions 
about your appointment time, please reach out directly to your child’s class-
room teacher. 
 
In order to get everyone in the holiday spirit, our wonderful PTA, along with 
our fabulous music teacher, Mr. Slawitsky, will be hosting a virtual “Holiday 
Sing-A-Long” on Friday evening, December 11th.  Please be on the lookout 
for more detailed information from our PTA in the near future.
  
It is very strange not to be inviting our families into our physical school 
building this year for our various holiday celebrations, and we can’t wait for 
the day when we can safely reopen our building to our families and special 
guests.  In the meantime, we remind you to check us out on social-media, 
where we are constantly posting pictures from the various classroom activi-
ties taking place on a regular basis. 
 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/CountrywoodPrimaryCenter
Instagram:  countrywood_primary_center
Twitter: @Countrywood_PC
We wish you a wonderful week ahead.  

A Message from the Board of Education
As a reminder to our residents, the board meeting of December 9th will be 
virtual for the public.  The meeting will be live-streamed and a link will be 
available on our website—www.shufsd.org—that will enable you to watch 
the meeting from the comfort of home.  Should you wish to address the 
Board with a question or concern, you will have the ability to do so through 
the Zoom platform.
 
We look forward and encourage our residents to participate in this manner.  
The meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m.  

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF
  	 Visit SHEF’s website for monthly raffles, where 100% of funds 
raised directly supports Wildcats K-12.  Like and follow SHEF’s social media 
for updates, promotions and raffle winner announcements!

	 YOU SHOP. AMAZON GIVES. EVERY TIME.  
Click here to shop with Amazon Smile and enter South Huntington Educa-
tional Foundation as your charity of choice.  Then shop with Smile.Amazon.
Com forever more so that Amazon will kindly donate to SHEF at no cost to 
you! Just one easy way we can continue to support our Wildcats! 
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
SEPTA Holiday Raffle Fundraiser is in full gear! We are Raffling a TD BANK 
$500 gift card. Only 200 tickets will be sold!! $20 for 1 ticket and $50 for 3 
tickets! Flyer is attached!!! We appreciate all your support!! Tell your family/
friends!

News from the South Huntington Public Library
Book Match: Looking for something new to read? Book Match is a new read-
er’s advisory service available to all South Huntington Public Library card 
holders. Simply fill out an online form and librarians will choose materials for 
you based on your interests. Parents and caregivers can make requests for 
their children, too!

Leveled Readers in Spanish: The Children’s Department has a new collec-
tion of leveled readers in Spanish. These books are great for dual language 
students and other readers looking for reading practice.

Virtual Programs:  Youth Services Librarians are preparing a plethora of vir-
tual programs to keep kids and teens busy during the winter months. Check 
the Library’s newsletter and events calendar for details.

The Weeks to Come

Please log onto your school’s web page for further information and 
important dates.

Whitman Sports
No scheduled sports

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://shpl.info/book-match
https://shpl.info/newsletter
https://shpl.info/events/month
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA
Nov/Jan
Tennis 

Lessons

Virtual 
Wildcat 
Bash

12/3/20

Kids 
Dekhockey 

Leagues
Registration 

Now thru 
Nov 15

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

PTA Council’s 
Annual
Miss 

Chocolate 
Fundraiser

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

The Spirit of 
Huntington
 Art Center

Online 
Series

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6115970adb3543a9e29bf1b9871fa0b2c0d6f51.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/3eb0ac5aa8fb011d10c3a80307d58d6de3672d46.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a64d7b5b23b6387afdb51fcb5e2e2a9c4be596f4.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/53f2d5c44d1cb2500bc852681508c3973c3ec6c7.png
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://stores.modells.com/s/huntington?exclude=4204&latitude=40.817832&longitude=-73.41063&page=1&storesPerPage=3


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

